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Rodney Powell
President and CEO
Yankee Gas

107 Selden St
Berlin, CT 06037

Dear Mr. Powell,

I write regarding my displeasure with Connecticut Light & Power. It has come to my attention that hundreds
of shut-off notices are being issued to customers from your company. These customers are not customers
who have not paid their electric bill on time, in fact, it is the opposite.

Customers who have paid their bill on time are receiving these notices. The reason is due to no fault of their
own. They are mailing in their bill on time, but the fact that your payment processing has been moved to
Dallas, Texas is the real reason.

It is takes five plus day in the mail to receive the payment, and your customer service representatives are
telling your customers that they must mail in their payment at least two weeks before the due date, This is
unacceptable,

The customers that are paying their bill on time should not be given shut off notices, because their bill is not

being process in a timely manner by your company. It is your company that chose to move your payment
processing to Dallas, Texas, and your customers shouid not be required to mail in their bill two weeks before

it is due.

if the bill is postmarked by the due date on their bili, then the customer should not be punished with shut-off
notices. Receiving a shut-off notice from your electric supplier when you have paid your bil! on time is an
unnerving feeling, and one that no one deserves to feel.

Thank you for your time and consideration, and | look forward to hearing your response.

Sincerely Yours,
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Michael A, McLachlan
State Senator — 24" District

cc: Arthur House, Chairman, Public Utilities Regulatory Authority

CAPITOL: {860) 240-0068 - TOLL FREE: (800) 842-1421 - E-MAIL: Michasl.Mclachtan@cga.ct.gov - WEB: www.SenatortMcLachlan.com




